
May 13, 2025 

To: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 

From: Scott Leon, Investigations and Enforcement 

SUBJECT: Relocation of Taxi Zone at 335 Powell Street  
 

Be advised the taxi zone at 335 Powell Street will be temporarily relocated for the Nintendo Grand 
Opening and the Mayor’s ribbon cutting ceremony on Wednesday, May 14, 2025, from 10:00 AM to 
1:30 PM.   

 

TAXI STANDS: 

The temporary taxi zone will be relocated for pickups/drop-offs AND staging:  

South side of Geary at Powell.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


